
October 30, 2013 

Approval by mail: India: Development Policy Loan (DPL) to Promote Inclusive Green 
Growth and Sustainable Development in Himachal Pradesh (HP 

 

Dear Patricia, 

We are happy to approve the India DPL. We are grateful to the project team for the time they have 
taken to answer questions raised by donors and would like to thank them for their efforts. We look 
forward to receiving the revised scenario analysis from the project team. 

We would like the project team to ensure that the learning component of this project can be 
meaningfully shared with other Indian mountain states. To this end, it ought to have adequate finance 
and be built in throughout the programme, should feature in the set of deliverables/results and should 
be effectively described within the overall transformational approach. We also recommend that this 
project shares learning at a national policy level in order to drive wider transformation. 

Thanks again, 

Kate 

Kate Dowen 

Policy Adviser | International Climate Finance 

Kate.dowen@decc.gsi.gov.uk | 0300 068 5556 
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